
The "Denton"Conference in Implicit Religion  20-22 May 2016  
 
The Trustees of the Centre for the Study of Implicit Religion and Contemporary Spirituality are pleased to tell you 
that the 39th Conference on Implicit Religion, will take place from Friday 20th May to Sunday 22nd May  at Sarum 
College, The Close, Salisbury.  The "Denton Conferences" for 2016 and 2017 are very kindly being arranged by 
Francis Stewart . Please see the Attached letter from her for further details about the Conference.  (Francis has 
been a regular attender at Denton in recent years.  Her particular interests are in implicit religion within punk and 
anarchy subcultures, Irish and Northern Irish relationships with identity and religion, sociology of religion and 
sociology of secularism.) 
 
Sarum College is an historic building, beautifully situated in the Cathedral Close at Salisbury.  The College has 
easy transport links and is able to make available a few more rooms than was possible at Denton.   
 
Inaugural lecture:  We are delighted that Professor Grace Davie has agreed to open the conference, with 
an inaugural lecture to be given in memory of Edward Bailey.  
  
 
The Journal 
 
The Journal  Implicit Religion continues to be published while Equinox seeks a new editor.  If you might be 
interested in the role, or have anyone to suggest, please either contact Equinox direct 
on jjoyce@equinoxpub.com or let us know.  
 
 
Personal 
 
Edward's family very much appreciated all the messages of condolence received following his death last April.   
 
 
Any enquires continue to be welcome at edward.bailey@implicitreligion.org  
!


